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Resident Meeting 

Monday, May 4th 

1:30 in the Dining Room 

 

In an effort to keep everyone healthy, the theatre is closed 

until further notice. Thank you for your understanding. 

Time for a haircut? 

Call Sharon @ 431-7895 

Hours: Tuesdays 8:00 to 4:00  

Wednesdays 8:00 to 4:00 

Salon is subject to closure 

due to CDC                            

recommendations. 
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New Resident Welcome 

Each month we like to take a moment to welcome residents that have moved 

in since our last newsletter was printed. We hope that you will make many 

new friends and enjoy all the social opportunities available to you. We are    

delighted that you have chosen The Village At Skyline Pines as your home! 

 

Welcome to The Village At Skyline Pines! 

 Beverly Butler          Demarest Crary                 Lila Richard       Mary Ann Anker 

Dining Room Social Distancing Practices 

We appreciate everyone’s efforts to follow the state recommendations for social distancing 

during meal times. Approximately a month ago, we rearranged the dining room so that there 

is more space between tables in an attempt to keep our 6 foot personal buffer. We are also 

asking that only two residents sit at each table.  This is not an ideal 

situation but with all of us working together we will be able to    

enjoy time in the dining room while keeping everyone healthy. 

Thank you for your cooperation!  

Postponed! 
Mother’s Day Mad Hatter’s Themed Tea 

postponed due to the current health      

issues facing our nation.  


